
SOUTH CAROLINA REVENUE AND FISCAL AFFAIRS OFFICE 
STATEMENT OF ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT 

(803)734-0640 ▪ RFA.SC.GOV/IMPACTS 

__________________________________  
Frank A. Rainwater, Executive Director  
  
 Page 1 of 1

 

Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2017-18 FY 2018-19 
State Expenditure 

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00

State Revenue 
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 18, 2017 
State Expenditure 
House Bill 3508 allows public school districts to set August 17, 2017 as the opening date of the 
2017-2018 school year rather than the third Monday in August. The Department of Education 
indicates the bill does not operationally or fiscally impact the department or local school 
districts. Therefore, the bill does not have an expenditure or revenue impact on the General Fund, 
Federal Funds, or Other Funds.  

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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